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Weekly Updates  Class performance: 

This week we have started to 

practice for our end of year 

performance – an exciting 

episode of the channel 4 hit 

show, Gogglebox. 

On Monday we read through 

the script and held auditions 

for the various roles. Since 

then we have rehearsed 

numerous times.  

We’ve sketches from 

numerous hit TV shows, such 

as Britain’s Got Talent, Dr 

Who and even the classic 

show, Stars in their Eyes. 

The play is very enjoyable because 

we get to laugh at each other as we 

play different characters - Aamina 

This week I really enjoyed practicing 

for the play, because I got the part I 

liked. At the moment I can’t get 

through the scene without laughing - 

Arabella 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day: 

On Tuesday afternoon, the 

children competed in our class 

Sports Day.  

The events consisted of: 

60m sprint, shuttle run, a four-

team relay, long jump and 

shotput. 

All the children did a fantastic 

job and were really resilient 

and tried their best.  

I enjoyed the long jump. I jumped 

further than I thought possible – 

Kobby 

I really enjoyed the relay race 

because the whole class took part 

and it was fun to compete with 

everyone – Grace H 

 

 

Our dance: 

For part of our Gogglebox show, 

there is a Britain’s Got Talent 

section where we perform a 

dance off against 6MB.  

Our dance to Waka Wake is both 

fun to perform and to watch. 

I enjoy the dance because we get to 

include the Haka which we learnt in 

P.E last half-term – Ellen 

I love the dance because I get to 

pretend I am Simon Cowell and 

judge the dance, which is fun - 

Abiudh 

Even though I’m still learning the 

dance, it is extremely fun because 

the dynamic dance moves are weird 

and odd.  -  Jacob W 

 

 

Upcoming: 

 We are going to continue practicing our 
play and class dance 

 Work towards our Young Sports Leader 

award. 

 Enjoy this term’s virtual Curriculum 

Talent Award ceremony on Friday 

Thanks, Mr Bower, Mrs Raw and the wonderful 

students of 6AB. 

 

 


